From:
Sanjeev & Radha Agarwal
243, Park Avenue
Ahmedabad.To:
Mr & Mrs Kirtilal Patel
89, Main Road
Bhopal.

3rd February, 2009.

Dear Friends:

It is with great pleasure that we invite you to the wedding of our daughter Miss. Shweta Agarwal to Dr. Rajesh Rathod, son of Shri. Prakash Rathod on 22nd February, 2009.

The formal wedding invitation card would follow with the details but kindly treat this is as a personal invitation from our side.

We wish to take the opportunity to extend the invitation to all your near and dear ones.

We look forward to your presence on the auspicious occasion to bless the couple.

Thanking you,

Sincerely,

Sanjeev and Radha Patel

